
GSS General Assembly 
Meeting 

October 13th, 2021



Agenda

● David Rubenstein, Psy. D., Executive Director of the Health & 
Wellness Center
○ Update on graduate student use of Wellness Center

● Oliver Yao, Ph.D., Associate Dean of Graduate Programs
○ Updates on wellness fee

● Announcements

● Open Floor



Student Discussion:

● David Rubenstein, Psy. D., Executive Director of the Health & 
Wellness Center
○ Update on graduate student use of Wellness Center

● The wellness fee is in regards to the university working towards doubling the 
size of HWC, modifying Johnson hall for better facility structure, adding 
staffing & creating new positions.

● HWC did outperform its capacity in covid. For instance, it hired new 
technicians and installed new technology to obtain covid results within a few 
hours.

● It also hired another psychologist in the Counseling Services, and is now 
working to develop more programs pertaining to graduate students in the 
university counseling center. Connect with Brianna (brl319) if you have any 
questions regarding the graduate counseling programs.

● You can reach out to David (dar719) directly as well and share any concerns 
you may have regarding the HWC at the university.



Student Discussion:

● Oliver Yao, Ph.D., Associate Dean of Graduate Programs
○ Updates on wellness fee

● The wellness fee will remain intact this year and will likely continue in future; 
however, no late fee will be charged. Please remind your fellow graduates to 
pay before registration begins for next semester’s courses to avoid any holds.

● The wellness fee will be reviewed once the pandemic is over. Unfortunately, 
there is no sunset clause for now on the W/Fee.

● Significant amount of graduate students do use HWC services. About 20% of 
graduate students use HWC, while 28% of all appointments in Counseling 
center are also graduate students. However, it is to be considered what 
percentage of that usage are actually referrals out of the HWC? 

● Nathan’s Office is going to look at the potential stipend rise. Kathleen and 
Oliver are also reviewing the HI policies, looking at the dependent’s package, 
and will push for a more substantial change in the near future.

● “If 200$ a year is difficult for graduate students to pay, then the university is 
paying them too low.” --Oliver



Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion



Nominate a mentor that 
has impacted your time 

here at Lehigh!

Submit Nominations

● Take use of this great opportunity to thank all your faculty mentors. Let’s bring 
the party back to grad life. DON’T be shy in thanking someone who had an 
impact on your life’s most important years.

https://facebook.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ba326493ad059cc81693303c2&id=66ae761581&e=fa1f76d85a


ANNOUNCEMENTS



More information can be found here:

-https://coronavirus.lehigh.edu/

-COVID-19 Policies for Graduate 
Students: all COVID-19 Guidelines 
here.

https://coronavirus.lehigh.edu/
https://facebook.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ba326493ad059cc81693303c2&id=df73dcdc2f&e=fa1f76d85a
https://facebook.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ba326493ad059cc81693303c2&id=df73dcdc2f&e=fa1f76d85a


Writing Resources





Keep your writing momentum going!

Join GWS virtually each Monday from 
4pm-6pm and Friday from 2pm-4pm 

and on one Saturday each month from 
9am-5pm. ✍

Links to Zoom rooms and registrations can 
be found on the events web page at 

go.lehigh.edu/gradwritingevents

https://facebook.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ba326493ad059cc81693303c2&id=de6f426b65&e=fa1f76d85a


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w3NfjrGAZ6Y

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w3NfjrGAZ6Y


Career Development Resources











Educational Talks/Conferences



Tuesday October 19th 12-1 PM - “Being a Helper”

A discussion on what it means to be a helper and 
learning skills to enhance our ability to help students.

These trainings will be available for all Lehigh Staff, 
Faculty, and Students. 

go.lehigh.edu/carewell to sign up! 

http://go.lehigh.edu/carewell


Past date for submitting a 
proposal but you can still 

register to attend!



Pride Center & Center for Gender Equity





pridecenter@lehigh.edu

The pride center is committed to making each 
event and every one of our programs and 

initiatives accessible and inclusive. If you are 
planning to attend a program and have any 

accessibility needs or desires, please contact 
Mel Kitchen at mbk411@lehigh.edu in advance 

of the program for coordination. 

mailto:pridecenter@lehigh.edu
mailto:mbk411@lehigh.edu


pridecenter@lehigh.edu

The pride center is committed to making each 
event and every one of our programs and 

initiatives accessible and inclusive. If you are 
planning to attend a program and have any 

accessibility needs or desires, please contact 
Mel Kitchen at mbk411@lehigh.edu in advance 

of the program for coordination. 

mailto:pridecenter@lehigh.edu
mailto:mbk411@lehigh.edu


Center for Gender Equity

● Click here for the latest virtual events and  news!

https://facebook.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ba326493ad059cc81693303c2&id=609bbf738e&e=fa1f76d85a


Graduate Life Office



*Tuesdays @10 will be back next week (10/19).

Reminder: Check for updates on our social media 
every Monday on whether it will be cancelled for that 

week due to inclement weather or other reasons.



Trip to Dorney Park Halloween Haunt

Saturday, Oct. 23, 5-11 PM

Cost: $15

Registration Link:

tinyurl.com/TheHauntatDorney

Transportation provided for those that need rides.

http://tinyurl.com/TheHauntatDorney




Find the details in the link below:

https://grad.lehigh.edu/financial-support/reimbursement

https://grad.lehigh.edu/financial-support/reimbursement


Funding Opportunities



Greetings from the Graduate Student Senate!

In an effort to increase efficiency and reduce paper waste, the GSS Travel 
Grant application process is now electronic. Revised applications are available 
as a PDF form (here) to be completed electronically and submitted via 

email to GSSTravelGrants@lehigh.edu.

Please see our website to access the application and instructions for the new 
submission process: https://gradlife.web.lehigh.edu/node/170.

 Any questions should be directed to the GSS Travel Grant Officer at 
GSSTravelGrants@lehigh.edu. Thank you for your help in making this 

transition!

https://facebook.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ba326493ad059cc81693303c2&id=ecb557654f&e=fa1f76d85a
https://facebook.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ba326493ad059cc81693303c2&id=17dd2e27b3&e=fa1f76d85a




Other Graduate Resources & Information











Congratulations to Artemiza, 
Laura, and Praneetha!

See the winners’ videos on our 
YouTube channel!

https://facebook.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ba326493ad059cc81693303c2&id=5cb4030aea&e=fa1f76d85a








OPEN FLOOR



 GSS Meetings
Graduate Student Senate Meetings

When we can meet in 
person, a pizza lunch is 

included at every meeting. 


